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CARR STATEMENT ON WHITE HOUSE DESIGNATION OF COMMISSIONER JESSICA ROSENWORCEL AS CHAIR AND NOMINATIONS TO THE FCC

WASHINGTON, DC, October 26, 2021—FCC Commissioner Brendan Carr released the following statement regarding the White House’s announcement that it has designated Commissioner Jessica Rosenworcel as Chair of the FCC, nominated Chairwoman Rosenworcel to another term, and nominated Gigi Sohn to serve as an FCC Commissioner:

“I want to extend my congratulations to Chairwoman Rosenworcel on her designation as Chair of the FCC and on her nomination by the White House to serve another five-year term.  I also want to extend my congratulations to Gigi Sohn on her nomination to serve on the Commission.

“During the past ten months, under the leadership of Chairwoman Rosenworcel, I have enjoyed the chance to work in a bipartisan manner to advance the public interest, and I look forward to the opportunity to continue this important work with my FCC colleagues.”  

###

	Office of Commissioner Brendan Carr
www.fcc.gov/about/leadership/brendan-carr
	Media Contact:  Danielle Thumann
(202) 418-0376 or danielle.thumann@fcc.gov



image1.emf

